Youths arrested following Circle G disturbance Sunday
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HUGO — Residents of Circle G housing complex on Hugo’s south side called police Sunday
afternoon, after a group of youth assembled and caused an altercation.

Hugo Police Department officer Tandy Low responded to the scene at 5:27 p.m. and soon
requested additional officer assistance to quell a large group of unruly people.

Joining Officer Low were Officer Billy Covington, Chief of Police Jon Bozeman, Deputy Sheriff
Larry Hendrix and several Oklahoma Highway Patrol officers.

Two juveniles, ages 14 and 15, were booked into the Choctaw County jail on complaints of
assault on a police officer, creating a public disturbance and obstruction of justice.

According to one officer, one or more suspects reportedly fled and were being sought today.




